
Item 2 Public Comments 

From: Adolph Olivares <olivares2513@gmail.com>  

Sent: Tuesday, September 27, 2022 12:47 PM 

To: Danny P. Giometti <DGIOMETTI@DanaPoint.org> 

Subject: Permit SDP 22-0036 (M) City Of Dana Point 

 

 

Sent from my iPad 

 

Begin forwarded message: 

From: Michele Casler <michelecasler62@gmail.com> 

Date: September 27, 2022 at 12:34:43 PM PDT 

To: Olivares Adolph & Carol/ICE - Parents <olivares2513@gmail.com> 

To:  Danny Giometti - Senior Planner 

From:  Adolph & Carolyn Olivares  

34721 Calle Fortuna  

RE: Minor Site Development  

Permit SDP 22 - 0036 (M) 

34722 Calle Las Flores 

 

Danny,  Thank You for meeting with me on Friday the 23rd regarding our concerns.  We do oppose any 

placement of any fixture or structure of any type affixed to our existing block wall and that all flow of 

water will not enter into the back yard and should be directed towards Calle Las Flores. 

 

Thank You,  

 

Adolph & Carolyn Olivares 

949 496 3284 

olivares2513@gmail.com 

Sent from my iPhone 
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